



Responses received by 30 August

- Only two responses were received: from the EHI and from ENTSO-e.
- The EHI suggested that CE marking should be investigated as a mechanism for certification. It does seem appropriate to ensure this is fully considered, so it is recommended to add this to the ToR.
- ENTSO-e suggested that certification of EVs heat pumps is not mandatory, but we believe this is a misreading of the network codes. ENTSO-e also suggested that the work excludes heat pumps; again we can see no reason for this exclusion. If so, where would that work be developed?
- Both respondents suggested minor editorial changes, many of which have been accepted.
- Apart from some welcome suggestions from ENTSO-e, no other experts have been suggested.